
Town of Springdale Open Meetings Notice 

2nd Budget Work Session 

10/27/2020 at 9 a.m. 

The Springdale Town Board will meet on Tuesday, October 27 at 9 a.m. to work on the 2021 Springdale 

Town Budget. This meeting will be open to the public and will be conducted in-person at Town Hall, 

2379 Town Hall Rd., Mt. Horeb, 53572.  

While the meeting is open to the public, please be aware that no public comments will be heard or 

received during the meeting. The purpose of the meeting is to work through various aspects of the Town 

budget.  

Please contact the Administrator/Clerk, Jackie Arthur, with any questions at townofspringdale@mhtc.net, 

or (608) 437-6230. 

 

Posted 10/22/2020 
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